
The 3rd Minister of Oceans and Fisheries’ Cup,
 ARA Waterway International Dragon Boat Festival

 1st – 2nd October, 2016
Gyeong-In ARA Waterway, Incheon, Korea  

OFFICIAL INVITATION

Date: the 6th of May, 2016

 
Dear IDBF Associate Members

 We cordially would like to invite 1 dragon boat team from your Association/Federation to 

participate in The 3rd Minister of Oceans and Fisheries’ Cup ARA Waterway International Dragon 

Boat Festival which will be held from the 30th of September to the 3rd of October 2016, at the 

beautiful ARA Waterway in Incheon, Korea. This event will be organized by K-Water Gyeongin ARA 

Waterway, supervised by Korean Dragon Boat Association and Waterway Plus Corporation and 

supported by Ministry of Oceans and Fisheries, Sea Explorers of Korea and Aquatic Leisure Sports 

Council.

 ARA Waterway is the Korea’s first canal connecting Seoul and the Yellow Sea. ARA Waterway is 

the realization of ancient Koreans’ hopes to construct a waterway a thousand years ago. It is the 

best facility of culture, tourism and leisure of K-Water. 

 We are excited to have you in our The 3rd Minister of Oceans and Fisheries’ Cup ARA Waterway 

International Dragon Boat Festival. And we hope you enjoy our well-constructed ARA Waterway.

 We are pleased to offer each team with the following conditions. 

A. Free Accommodations(including Breakfast, 3Nights, check in 30 Sep/check out 3 Oct)

  * Please be aware that we offer the free accommodation up to ONLY 16 members per club 

B. Transportation (Airport to Hotel/ Hotel to Race Venue)

C. Lunch box on Race day(the 2nd of October)

D. Celebration Party Invitation

 Please find the attached information bulletin for your details and send the (through email, 

bdba@hanmail.net to us before the 30th of June, 2016.

 For further inquiries, please contact Choi Gabin the Manager of Korean Dragon Boat Association.

 Best Regards 

                       

                

                   The President of Korean Dragon Boat Association 


